CHEFE DO ESTADO-MAIOR-GENERAL
DAS FORCAS ARMADAS

Lisbon, July 05t, 2024
Major General Andrus Merilo

H.E. Commander of the Estonian Defence Forces

DWWWM W, Dear— Andrua 7
On behalf of the Portuguese Armed Forces, I sincerely congratulate you

on your appointment to the demanding and honourable new duties, wishing you

every success and looking forward to our cooperation.

I take this opportunity, during these challenging times, within the context
of the excellent relations of cooperation between the Portuguese Armed Forces
and the Estonian Defence Forces, to express my heartfelt wish to deepen effective
initiatives between our two institutions.

Please accept the expression of my highest esteem and consideration,
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General José Nunes da Fonseca
Chief of the General Staff of the Portuguese Armed Forces



